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THE PRIME MINISTER 16 November 1983
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Thank you for your letter about the discussion on the

world economy which we shall have during the Commonwealth

Heads of Government meeting in New Delhi later this month,

which your High Commission has delivered to me with a copy

of your letter of 20 October to Mrs. Gandhi.

I am grateful to you for setting out your thoughts so

fully and look forward very much to discussing the issues with

you and our other colleagues.

The Rt. Hon. R. D. Muldoon, C.H., M.P.


